
Miracles can be discovered in every flower Blossom 

       ~unknown 

Spring 2024 

 

BEAUTIFY ORCHARD PARK II 

(B.O.P II) in cooperation with 

VILLAGE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 

Dear Friends, 

As we are all eagerly awaiting Spring weather, plans for the beautiful and 

vibrant hanging baskets and planter boxes for the Village are in full swing! 

The flowers are planted in self-watering baskets and sprouting in a local 

greenhouse. The baskets will hang from the light poles and a number of planter 

boxes will help adorn and beautify the Village as well.  

We truly appreciate your past support and hope we can count of you again this 

year. Your donation is used to cover the cost of all materials and greenhouse 

expenses.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!!!! 

Make your tax-deductible check payable to: 

B.O.P II 

c/o Village Office 

4295 South Buffalo St. 

Orchard Park, NY 14127 

 

Name:___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Organization:___________________________________________________________________________________________ 



 

 


